
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend
As the saying goes, all things come to those who wait, and this particular
update is a great example of that!

Absolutely ages ago, at the request of residents, I asked the City Council’s
Private Sector Services Unit to contact the agents of the tenement block at
142 Perth Road that had been graffitied (at some considerable height).

At the time, the problem for owners was access to the large area of graffiti
but  I  am  pleased  to  advise  that,  while  the  scaffold  was  up  on  the
neighbouring block, one of the managing agents has arranged removal of the
graffiti as the photos below highlight – my thanks to them :
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